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TO:   City Council 
        

FROM:   Chairman                   
   Traffic Advisory Commission 

 
DATE:   July 21, 2020 
  

SUBJECT:  AGENDA ITEM: 
  
At the Traffic Advisory Commission meeting held on July 20, 2020 the Commission 

recommended APPROVAL of the following item: 
 

EXTEND THE EXISTING LOADING ZONE IN FRONT OF 24 BUFFALO 
AVENUE (SPoT COFFEE/THE NIAGARA CLUB) BY 20’ ON BOTH THE 
EAST & WEST ENDS (40’ TOTAL) 

 
Request was made to facilitate a place for customers to have quick access for in 
& out service. 

 
Submitted By: Nirel Patel, Owner, SPoT Coffee, 24 Buffalo Avenue 

 
It is requested that City Council approve this recommendation. 

                    
              

 
 
 _____________________________ 

       Stephen Urbaniak, Chairman  
                Traffic Advisory Commission 
 

 

 

jlm 
cc:    City Administrator 
        Director of Public Works 

        Traffic Planner 
 

  


